
  

My dear students, 

On 27th of November The Teaching Council of the Faculty of Medicine, following 
the recommendations of the Ministry of Education, Rectorate of University of 
Belgrade and the Dean's Board, brought the decision of full implementation of online 
teaching classes from Monday 30th, including practical classes, due to the critical 
epidemiological situation in Belgrade.  

Our first colloquium which was to take place 07 and 08 December 2020 are 
cancelled. Also make up of the first colloquia which was to take place in 15 of 
December 2020 is cancelled too. Colloquia will not be conducted in any form, 
direct or online.  

Best regards, 

Prof. dr Dejan Nešić 


